PUBLIC NOTICE
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF FENTON
BOARD MEETING SYNOPSIS
JANUARY 21, 2019

The Fenton Township Board held a regular meeting on Monday January 21, 2019 at the
Fenton Township Civic Community Center, 12060 Mantawauka Drive, Fenton, Michigan
and took the following actions.

PONM~

No

Supervisor Mathis led the pledge of allegiance to the flag.

Welcomed newly appointed Trustee Christine Reid to the Township Board.

Approved invoices and expenditures for payment in the total amount of $341,659.62.
After conducting a public hearing on same, adopted Resolution No. 2019-02,
approving the transfer of an existing property tax abatement from CFI Medical
Solutions to Domico Med-Device, LLC.

Conducted a public hearing to obtain citizen input on potential local road improvement
projects for 2019.

Received the 4th quarter report from Ordinance Enforcement Officer Patrick Shaw.
Conducted the first reading of a proposed Zoning Ordinance amendment to rezone
parcel 06-12-100-013, (12201 Fenton Road), from AG to C-2.

Conducted the first reading of a proposed Zoning Ordinance amendment to rezone
parcel 06-03-200-014, (11220 Torrey Road), from R-3 to M-2, with conditions.
Approved funding for PEG Grant applications from Linden Community Schools, Lake
Fenton Community Schools, Hartland High School and Southern Lakes Parks &
Recreation.

10. Adjourned at 8:35 p.m.

A complete copy of the minutes of this meeting and any ordinances adopted at the meeting
are on file and available for review at the Fenton Township Office, 12060 Mantawauka
Drive, Fenton, Michigan 48430. Office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through
Thursday and 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Friday. Ordinances, meeting schedules, meeting
minutes and other Township information are also available at www.fentontownship.org.

ROBERT E. KRUG
FENTON TOWNSHIP CLERK
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